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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

February 7, 2005

TO: Honorable Frank Madla, Chair, Senate Committee on Intergovernmental Relations 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB342 by Brimer (Relating to the regulation of swimming pools in the unincorporated areas 
of certain counties as a public nuisance.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would add to the definition of "public nuisance" maintaining on any property in a 
neighborhood in a county with a population of more than 1.4 million, a swimming pool that is not 
protected as required by statute. The bill would take effect September 1, 2005.

The population restriction would apply to Dallas, Tarrant, and Harris counties. It is anticipated that 
costs for enforcement of an additional public nuisance requirement would be insignificant.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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